
WEYMOUTH HISTORICAL COMMISSION 
May 15, 2008 

     McCulloch Building 
       7:00 P.M. 

 
 

PRESENT:   Ted Clarke/Chairman, Richard Pattison, Tom Curtis, Ed Walker,  
 
ABSENT: Steve Puleo, Jodi Purdy-Quinlan, Marey Dorey  

 
ALSO PRESENT: Jody Lehrer/Community Development Coordinator, Department of Planning and Community Development;  
 
Special hearing was called to address the issue of the demolition permit for the house at 1529 Commercial Street.  The 
hearing was properly advertised as it is with all public hearings, posted in the Town Hall. 
 
Mr. Curtis moved to approve the application for a demolition permit for the house at 1529 Commercial Street.  
 
Mr. Walker seconded the motion. 
UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 
 
Mr. Pattison commented that he thought that the property presented a fire hazard. He was among the members of the 
WHC who viewed the property on May 10th, at 9:00 A.M. with Mr. Ryder. 
 
Adjournment 
Mr. Curtis moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 P.M. 
Mr. Walker seconded. 
UNANIMOUSLY VOTED 
 
           
          
______________________________     ______________________ 
Ted Clarke, Chairman, WHC      Date 
          
 

Minutes were prepared by Jody Lehrer. 


